
           
All Saints Secondary School 

299 Ryehill Road 

Glasgow 

G21 3EN 

 
27

th
 October 2011 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian  

 

I am writing to invite you to become involved in the Parent Council.  The Parent Council are a vital part of the 

work of All Saints RC Secondary School and provide an excellent opportunity for parents to become actively 

involved in key decisions  involving all young people who attend our school. 

 

Involvement in the Parent Council can take various forms: 

 

 Meetings of the Parent Council (8 per school year) 

 Participation in fundraising campaigns 

 Involvement in short term projects  

 

In 2012, All Saints will celebrate its 40
th
 Anniversary.  This is a highly significant landmark for our school 

and we would like to use this event to unite the community of All Saints, past and present. 

 

Please consider joining our Parent Council in whatever form suits your own circumstances by completing the 

form below. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Eileen Higgins  

Head Teacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please tick one box  

 

I would like to become a member of the Parent  

Council and attend 8 meetings over the course  

of the school year  

 

I would like to be contacted occasionally to help  

support the school with fundraising campaigns  

 

I would like to be involved in the Parent Council  

For short term projects, for example the  

40
th
 Anniversary celebrations 

 

Name of Child __________________________________ Class ________ 

 

 

Name of Parent _______________________________ Date ________ 

 

 

 


